Concrete Elementary PTO

Minutes 11/13/13

Present: Mia Roozen (President), Marla Reed (Vice President), Monette Bauer (Treasurer),

Sheena Daniels (Secretary), Barbara Hawkings, Rob Dahl, Brie Phillios, Mike Brondi, Karri Beazer, Brett Gibson, Darcie/Tod Lloyd, Yvonne Lopez, Amanda Martin, Dianne Aamot, Shana Weiderman, Stephanie Morgareidge, Linda Kilpatrick, Heather Haj,

Vanessa Throssel, Heather McCall

We all went around the table to introduce ourselves and state our positions and titles. We had officers, parents, teachers and staff.

Financial

Families refunded for monies paid for yearbook last year.

#3553 Tami Cox \$10, #3552 Yvonne Lopez \$10, #3551 Jessica Mitchell \$20, #3548 Krystal Jackson \$10, #3549 Julia Laferriere \$10, #3550 Jason Driver \$10, #3555 Emily Evans \$10, #3544 Anna Booker \$10, #3556 Jodi Powell \$10, #3557 Kim Raymond \$10, #3547 Rebecca Anderson \$20, #3558 Judith Legg \$20, #3559 Deanna Williams \$10, #3560 Meriem Towner \$10, #3561 April Bartell \$20

Albert's Red Apple – Pumpkin Run #3546 \$35.45

Supplies #3545 Monette Bauer \$59.36

Budget was discussed and approved.

Bingo Night

Times- 5:30pm-7:30pm

Sample of prizes are set up in the display case to start getting students excited about the event. Some are boys baskets, girls basket, Lion spirit, play doh, Christmas, gardening, etc.

Prices are \$.25/game card, bingo dobbers will be set up to use, Pizza \$1/slice, pop-chips-dessert \$.50/ea.

Volunteer sign up sheet was handed out.

Fundraisers

Penguin Patch: a gift shoppe for kids to purchase inexpensive gifts for friends and families. Could be labor intensive. Suggested it be set up for a couple days at the school and at the Food Sense Dinner.

Box Tops: Next collection Date 4/30/14

Online fundraiser is still going. It is not doing well. Sheena is going to make a flier to remind parents that it is there and simpler instructions.

Book Fair: Book fair was a great turn out. In 2011 sales were \$2983.00, in 2012 sales were \$2065.00 and this year sales were \$3463.47. That gave Concrete Elementary \$1600.50 worth of free books. Monette thanked all the volunteers.

Concrete Elementary PTO

A question was brought up by Amanda Martin regarding requesting funds from outside agencies. Mia is currently already working on getting funds donated from other companies. Amanda would like to help with this. They will compare information.

Carnival

Sheena passed out a sign up sheet for carnival committee volunteers. They are Karri Beazer, Darcie Lloyd, Dianne Aamot, Katie Chandler-Roche, Yvonne Lopez, Heather McCall, Vanessa Throssel, and Heather Haj. An email will be sent out in the next couple days to set up the first meeting.

Yearbook

Sheena passed out a sign up sheet for yearbook committee volunteers. They are Darci Lloyd, Dianne Aamot, Katie Chandler-Roche, Amanda Martin, Yvonne Lopez, Heather McCall, Heather Haj, and coleader Stephanie Morgariedge. An email will be sent to volunteers in the next few days to set up first meeting.

Monthly Staff Appreciation

We would like to continue with the monthly staff appreciation. A sign up sheet was passed out for volunteers to supply a treat for Concrete Elementary Staff. So far our volunteers are Katie for nov, Brie Phillips and Dianne Aamot for Dec, Karri Beazer and Heather McCall for January, Yvonne Lopez and Stephanie Morgariege for February.

Food Sense Dinner

This is a United General Hospital organized and funded dinner /event. Brie Phillips gave a presentation explaining her vision for the event. UGH will provide dinner for the elementary students and there families. It will run Dec 17th, 2013 from 5:30pm to 7:30pm. The dinner will be combined with a 'just dance Wii' game. The game will run for the first ½ hr then dinner for the last hour. The dinner will be catered by UGH and is planned to be roasted chicken, dinner rolls, mashed potatoes, etc. Asking families to bring canned food for the local food bank. USU will do a presentation regarding '\$16.00 skillets'. Possibility of a \$20.00 gift card to be raffled off.

We are hoping to use the high school cafeteria for this event due to more space. We are hoping to get volunteers from the hospital.

May set up 'penguin patch' at the event.

Monette volunteered to decorate for the event.

Other discussions

Summer camps promotions are beginning to happen for the summer of 2014.

Salad bar was delivered today.

Had a 10 minute group activity to discuss hopes for the students of Concrete. Groups came up with practical ideas and Hopes and Dreams. See attached page for list of ideas.

Thank you for coming!

Next meeting is 12/11/13

Concrete Elementary PTO